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Calibre Group, a middle-market Industrial-focused private equity fund, is excited to 
announce the hiring of two team members to support the firm’s continued growth.  Josh 
Cunningham is joining the firm as the Head of Business Development and Eryk Stunda 
is joining the firm as an Analyst. 
  
As Head of Business Development, Josh is responsible for sourcing investment 
opportunities and expanding Calibre’s access to Operating Partners and capital 
sources. Josh joins Calibre with over a decade of investment banking and mergers and 
acquisitions experience having worked at Citi, Perella Weinberg and Ark Malibu. 
  
As an Analyst, Eryk will assist Calibre Principals in deal execution and portfolio 
oversight. Eryk has spent the last 12 years working in a financial and operating capacity 
for a ferrous and non-ferrous scrap company. 
  
2022 has been a strong year for Calibre.  Due to the success of Calibre’s current and 
realized private equity investments, our capital providers are looking to increase 
exposure to Calibre private equity deals.  These additional team members will provide 
Calibre with the necessary manpower to deploy this incremental capital and deliver 
exceptional results as we grow. 
  
As we finish 2022 and head into 2023, we will continue to invest in infrastructure and 
human capital with an eye towards building on the firm's momentum. 
  
About Calibre Group, LLC 
Calibre Group, LLC is a middle market Industrials-focused private equity firm founded 
in 2014 and based in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.  Calibre invests across the entire capital 
structure, having made control equity investments, minority equity purchases in 
support of management buyouts, and subordinated debt investments.  Calibre is 
backed by a core investor group of family offices and high net worth individuals, 
allowing us to act more like industrialists and less like typical private equity firms.  We 
have no rigid investment horizons or structures. 


